
From: Robert Obrien <Robert.Obrien@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 9:38 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Accounting for Recycling Partnership conference travel 

  

Dear Steve,  

  

Please be advised that from October 8 - 11 I travelled to Kansas City in my official capacity to attend the 

Recycling Partnership's Pivot summit, and my travel expenses were paid by the Recycling Partnership.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Carter O'Brien 

  

 

Robert Carter O'Brien, MS 

Assistant Commissioner - Recycling & Materials Management 

City of Chicago | Department of Streets and Sanitation  

Email: Robert.OBrien@cityofchicago.org 

(312) 742-2160 

  

mailto:Wilson.Mora@cityofchicago.org


 

Recycling resources:  http://www.chicagorecycles.org / https://www.recyclebycity.com/chicago 

  

  

 

http://www.chicagorecycles.org/
https://protect2.fireeye.com/v1/url?k=5f23c861-01ac7200-5f231c09-8656ebba2f0b-50474c4e27108e3f&q=1&e=2dc38808-ac2d-4eaf-95ef-f09160eaa8a3&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.recyclebycity.com%2Fchicago

